
To some people saying “Thank 

you” is very difficult, but to some 

it’s very essential.  This  hap-

pened on Saturday, the 10th of 

January 2015, when Mr. C. 

Nkwanyana who was admitted 

on the 04 of September 2014 at 

Manguzi Hospital (Male Ward) 

had Thanks giving party. 

Amongst others, he acknowl-

edged the care and love he re-

ceived while he was at the Hospi-

tal. 

MR. C. Nkwanyana was involved 

in a motor bicycle accident and 

sustained some injuries and a 

fracture.  He couldn’t move, eat 

or bath himself.  “I would like to 

thank Dr M D Blaylock (who was 

the first Doctor to attend me), 

and all the hospital staff especial-

ly the Male ward staff where I 

was admitted.  The hospital staff 

provided a huge high quality 

care, said Mr Nkwanyana. 

Speaking on behalf of the Hospi-

tal, Mrs. G. G. Masinga said: “This 

is the first time ever that Manguzi 

Hospital is complimented in the 

presence of the community”.  

She encouraged the community 

to lodge complaints where neces-

sary because they assist the Hos-

pital to improve the service, and 

also to compliment the Hospital 

because this encourages the staff 

to do more. 

Mr Nkwanyana quoted a scrip-

ture from the book of Psalms 

chapter 86 verse 11-13, Where its 

reads “Teach me your way O 

LORD, and I will walk in your 

truth, give me an undivided 

heart, that I may fear your name. 

I will praise you, O LORD my God, 

with all my heart, I will glorify 

your name forever.  For great is 

your love towards me, you have 

delivered me from the depths of 

the grave” 
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